
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Admin Enquiries: Lebogang Mampe 
Telephone: (011) 498 5996 

Cell: 0714830221 
E-Mail: lmampe@gpl.gov.za 

 
TO :  Valued Stakeholder  
 
SUBJECT: INVITE TO A MEETING WITH THE ENVIRONMENT, AGRICULTURE AND RURAL DEVELOPMENT 

PORTFOLIO COMMITTEE FROM THE GAUTENG PROVINCIAL LEGISLATURE. 

 
DATE :  Thursday, 24th October 2024 

 
 
Dear Stakeholder/s  
 
The Chairperson of the Environment, Agriculture and Rural Development Portfolio Committee, Hon. J Mulder would like to 
invite you to attend a Committee Meeting.  
 
The Environment, Agriculture, Rural Development and Environment Committee from the Gauteng Provincial Legislature will 
be convening a committee meeting with the Gauteng Department of Agriculture and Rural Development as well as the 
Gauteng Department of Environment. The purpose of the meeting is to consider presentations by both Departments on their 
2nd Quarterly Performance for 2024/25 FY and presentations on their Annual Performance Report for the 2023/24 FY. The 
meeting aims to scrutinize the performance of the two Departments with respect to their financial and non-financial 
performance and with the Executive Authority giving account on all matters raised by the Committee.  In addition to this and 
as part of corporative governance, the Portfolio Committee will also engage with the Auditor General on the audit outcome 
related to these Departments. This is with the aim of strengthening oversight and ensuring that accountability is provided by 
the Executive Authority.   

 
The meeting will convene as follows:  
Date   : Tuesday,19th November 2024 
Time  : 10H00 
Venue: Ratanda Multipurpose Centre, Heidelberg  
             Cnr Heidelberg Road & Mokonane Street 
             Ratanda 

 
Should you require further clarity, please contact the Public Participation Officer, Mr Ben Dhlomo on 0795229131 or 
bdhlomo@gpl.gov.za and the Committee Coordinator Ms Lebo Mampe on 0714830221 or lmampe@gpl.gov.za.  
Stakeholders who wish to attend the meeting may receive copies of the annual /quarterly report on www.gpl.gov.za or may 
request them via email.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Hon. Jaco Mulder  
Chairperson: Environment, Agriculture and Rural Development Portfolio Committee 
Gauteng Provincial Legislature 
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